
Dear Parent,

The Butte Falls Charter School Based Health Center (SBHC) gives parents and guardians of 
students to make certain decisions about whether or not the SBHC can treat your student, 
and to what degree.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the SBHC at (541) 842‐7799    .
Thank you for considering the Butte Falls  SBHC as a way to provide your student with primary 
and preventative health care.
 
In order to provide your student with the best care we can, your student may be asked to fill
out a "satisfactory survey" for us. This is completely anonymous and voluntary. A student can 
refuse to take the survey and this will not affect their ability to get health care at the SBHC. 
The questions on the survey are about their experience at the SBHC as well as a few general 
questions about their health. If you would like to review the questions, please go to the 
"SBHC Data Requirements" link on http://healthoregon.org/sbhc. Thank you.
 
 

There are three options for parents and guardians to choose from:
Option #1
Students who are over the age of 15 can consent for their own care based on Oregon law and
the student’s income will be considered as the basis of charges for services. For most students
this means that the sliding-fee scale would be zero for income, which means little or no co-
pay or out of pocket expense. If you choose this option, you do not need to complete any
forms.

Option #2
Parents/guardians can consent for student to receive care at the SBHC. With this consent, the
household annual income and number of people in the household will be the basis of sliding- 
fee scale charges for services and supplies provided. A visit summary will be sent home with 
your student anytime your student is seen at the SBHC. If you choose this option, please
complete the attached Consent for Health Care Services.

Option #3
Parents/guardians who do not wish for their student to be treated or receive ANY services at
the SBHC can opt-out. If you choose this option, please complete the Opt-Out Form.
 Please Note: for students' grades 7‐12 that wants to participate in any athletic and/or
 extracurricular activities, the Butte Falls Charter School requires drug testing to be 
 performed. Test can be done at the School Based Health Center (SBHC) and results will be
 reported only to school's principal. The SBHC will need sonsent to be filled out as well as an 
 informed Consent to Use and Release Protected Health Information Form.
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